
Crossreag h, 
Ballyhaise, 
Co. Cavan. 

2nd January, 2009 

Licencing Division, 
E. P.A., 
Wexford. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to complain about the smell from the landfill site at Corranure. 
The foul odour from the site has progressively got worse in recent times to 
the point it is unbearable. This is having an impact on the health of people 
within the area and of particular concern is the health of our children. The 
location of the site is totally unsuitable as it is on the edge of a major town 
and a large number of people live beside it. Any leisure activities such as 
walking, playing outside are carried out miles away and not where we live. 

The major concern is the air and water polution that the landfill is causing. 
Oxygen themselves have admitted that foul odours are coming from the 
MRT plant. There has also being repeated breaches of EPA licences. 

In light of the above the landfill site at Corranure should be closed immediately 
as it is a hazordous health risk to all who live beside it. 
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